
  

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

North Baffin employment and training support 
 
Start Date: December 6, 2019 
End Date: December 11, 2019 
Arctic Bay, Clyde River, Hall Beach, Igloolik, Pond Inlet 60 sec 

 

If you are affected by recent lay-offs from the Mary River Mine or looking for training 

opportunities in your community or region, the Government of Nunavut can help. 

 

Service Canada and Government of Nunavut staff will be in North Baffin communities to 

assist with employment insurance applications and to offer information on employment 

training programs. 

 

To find out more about the supports you need in your community, come to our 

employment support information sessions at the following locations and times: 

 

Community Location Date Time 

Clyde River Piqqusilirivvik Saturday, December 7 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

Pond Inlet GLO office, Old Health Centre Saturday, December 7 6 - 8 p.m. 

Sunday, December 8 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Arctic Bay Community Learning Centre Monday, December 9 2 – 6 p.m. 

Igloolik Community Learning Centre Tuesday, December 10 2 – 6 p.m. 

Hall Beach Community Hall Wednesday, December 11 1 – 5 p.m. 

 

For more information, see the web page on employment and training support for 

Nunavummiut, at: www.gov.nu.ca/page/employment-support. 
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ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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